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TO ALL PARENTS/CARERS Our Ref: SKN/ljm 
 
 04 November 2019 
   
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Following a review of transport movement on the Academy premises, and following several ‘near misses’, 
we have taken the decision to change arrangements for vehicular access at the end of the Academy day. 
 
From Monday 11th November 2019, no vehicles will be able to enter or leave the site between 2.55pm 
and 3.07pm. This is to allow students to leave the site safely. We would also politely ask that no vehicles 
are parked on the roundabout between Christchurch Primary School and Hanham Woods Academy at any 
time during the Academy day and up to 3.30pm to again aid safe exit of both Hanham and Christchurch 
students. 
 
Taxi pick-ups for our vulnerable students and disabled badge holders will still be granted access to the 
site but we kindly request that you limit your speed to 5mph whilst driving on the Academy site. 
 
Thank you for both your understanding and cooperation in keeping our children safe. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr S T Kneller 
Academy Principal  
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